
  

 

 

 
Arpillera workshop held at the Chilean Embassy on the 21

st
 August 

2015 
 
 
On the day a small group of interested people from the Chilean Embassy as well as 

from the wider community attended the workshop that would lead towards further 

engagement in arpillera narratives in preparation to possible exhibition to take place 

in 2016. 

General introduction to the nature of these textiles and an actual arpillera doll 

workshop took place. 

 

A few mages from the day were taken by Miren Maialen who was in attendance and 

has been a close follower of arpilleras since the beginning of our journey in Dublin in 

2009 

 

 
 

 
Chilean Ambassador and Consul looking attentively the arpillera that was left at the Embassy since then and will 

be there until a follow up exhibition hosted by the Embassy  takes place in Dublin   
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Pamela Luque, Chilean arpillerista and another participant look at the arpilleras 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Arpillera 'Fin de semana en una población / Weekend in a población', Anonymous. (Photo: Colin Peck) 

 

 

 

 

 

 


